
                                    

COMMISSIONERS PROCEEDINGS  

October 16, 2023 

 

The Jewell County Commissioners met October 16, 2023, at 8:30 a.m. Commissioners Brent Beck, Keith Roe, 

and Ed Duskie were present. Carla J. Waugh, County Clerk, was present for the meeting.  

  

Jeremy McGuire, BCBS Group Sales Advisor, reviewed the 2024 health insurance renewal.  

 

Steve Greene presented a piece of culvert that was damaged by motor grader on 210 Rd,  3.5 miles  north of 

Hwy 28. 

 

Darren Booth, Theel Insurance representing Freedom Claims, answered questions, and discussed other options 

to the proposals previously submitted.  

 

Don Jacobs, Sheriff, requested an executive session to discuss non-elected personnel. Keith Roe moved, and Ed 

Duskie seconded to go into executive session for 5 minutes beginning at 9:36 a.m. to discuss non-elected 

personnel with Don Jacobs and Carla Waugh present. Motion passed unanimously. Regular session resumed at 

9:41 a.m. with no action taken. 

  

Joel Elkins, General Superintendent, discussed road and bridge maintenance. The Commissioners reported Steve 

Greene’s road concerns to Joel Elkins.  

 

The minutes of the October 9, 2023, County Commissioners meeting was approved. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 10:00 a.m. 

 

 

__________________________________   ___________ __________________________ 

Ed Duskie, Member      Brent Beck, Chairman 

 

___________________________________   _____________________________________ 

Carla J. Waugh, County Clerk    Keith Roe, Vice-Chairman 

 


